
 

 

EH/KL/ 

19th November 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer 

RE: Green Class Visit to Town Hall Park  

I would like to invite your child to attend a visit to Town Hall Park.  

On Friday 3rd December we will be visiting our local park, Town Hall Park at the bottom of 

Boston Avenue. We will be leaving school at 9:10am and will be walking to the park. We aim 

to return to school for 11:00am and be back in time for lunch. Children will need to wear full 

school uniform, a coat and suitable footwear. You may also want your child to wear a hat, 

scarf and gloves depending on the weather.  

On the way we will be discussing where we live, linked to our area of learning called People 

and Communities. The children will then have the opportunity to play in the park and explore 

the environment, which will be supervised by adults.  

If you would like your child to attend please return the slip below to Miss Weston/Mrs Asbury 
by Friday 26th November. 
 
If there have been any changes to your child’s medical needs, please let us know.  If your 
child uses an inhaler please make sure it is up to date and is in school on the day of the visit. 
 
If the weather is really bad on the day we may have to re-schedule our visit.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Miss Weston  
Green Class Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Please return this slip to: Miss Weston or Mrs Asbury, by Friday 26th November. 
 
 

RE: Green Class Visit to Town Hall Park – Friday 3rd December   

 

Child’s name: ……………………………………………… Class: ………..………… 
 
I give permission for my child to attend Town Hall Park on Friday 3rd December.  
 
Emergency contact numbers: 
 
Name …………………………………………………… Number…………………......... 
 
Name …………………………………………………… Number………………………. 
 
 
Details of any medical conditions of which we need to be aware: 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
Signed :………………………………………..( Parent/Carer ) Date……………………… 


